



Ahoj všichni,

ohledně ME v Bosně je rozhodnuto, bude přeloženo na příští rok, přibližně ve stejný termín.

Martin Procházka

Dear Teams

The decision has been made to postpone the R6 Euro Champs until next year.

Various options had been looked into - one was to run the event at the end of June, however, many teams could not make it. The second option was to run the event in September which more teams could make. However, the water level at that time of the year is not guaranteed! It was felt that the risk was not worth taking when many are already facing hardships from the WRC being postponed and the R6 ERC being cancelled in the same year.

The Sport & Competition Committee will now be approached to approve a request for the R6 ERC to be run in BiH next year (most likely in May again).

They will also discuss a special request to allow all the teams that qualified and registered to attend this year to compete next year whether they qualify or not. This means that U19 and U23 teams that were qualified this year but will not be in that age group next year may still be allowed to paddle. We will let you know what the decision is from the S&C Com.

Thanks for all your help and answering all the numerous emails as we tried to resolve this issue to the majority's satisfaction.

Cheers
Sue